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Major General S. C. Meyer 
Commanding General 
Ballistic Missile Defense Command 
P. O. Box 1500 
Huntsville, Alabama 35807 

Attn: Bud Ova 

Dear General Meyer: 

401235 

OCT 1 6 1978 

_The enclosed correspondence was ~ent to the Department of Energy 
for response. · 

In view of the fact that the Global Construction Company is 
a contractor of the Department of Oefense, this matter is 
referred to you for reply. 

Thank you. 
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Sincerely 

Walter, H. Weyzen, Manager 
Huma Health Studies Programs 
Off ce of Health and 

di;d. 7/20/78 
fm. NRC 

nvironmental Research 

M.C. 30199 
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